From: David Strutz

To: Arrington Kristi
Subject: gun testimony SB 868, 797 and 764.”
Date: Monday, April 17, 2017 2:53:25 PM

Oregonian’s don’t want gun legislation, only liberals that moved here to Oregon from California want gun
legislation. We don’t want to follow California politics, just look and see how they have screwed up their own state.
All the more reason for the 51st State Of Jefferson X X.

Sincerely, David Strutz
1214 SE Allenwood Drive
Grants Pass, OR 97527
541-226-9285
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